
VOLUNTEERS

RSVP by Sunday, 7 Sept              
To assist our students with 
catering and planning, please 
RSVP ASAP by QR or email:
community@heritage.sa.edu.au 

Our Senior students are especially
preparing this event for you to show

our appreciation and gratitude.

We really hope you can come!

Wednesday 24 September
11.30am - 12.30pm 


